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Please use this legislation to permanently ban the disgusting practice of "scrubbing" in Puget
Sound! Dumping raw, untreated sewage and other waste products into the ocean is not a viable
option for the cruise industry, which honestly should be banned altogether. They are floating petri
dishes of waste and resource abuse! Please stop the shameful practice of "scrubbing" NOW! Thank
you, respectfully, Christine


